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What was good?  

This was a rewarding course.   The students were mostly in there because they wanted the course and were interested in light-weight/ aerospace structural systems.    There were many handouts on topics discussed which provided substantial reading materials.      There were 16 assignments during the course covering the major topics.    These were all due one week from the time they were assigned.     Students were given the opportunity to improve their grade on the assignments by “re-doing” and “re-submitting” them.    The final grade for the assignment was the average of both submissions and the students appreciated this opportunity and, for the most part, took advantage of it.     A couple of movies were shown that were about aircraft structures and these were well received.     Eighteen out of 28 students received an “A” or a “B+” in the course. 
What wasn't so good? 
Three students failed the course.     Although it was explained, these three evidently did not get the message about how grades were going to be determined, or were not too concerned.
Some students (not many) requested that resubmissions of assignments be accepted long after they were handed back.
More movies/visual aids on the topics of light weight structures probably would have livened up the course even more.
Next Time I Plan to Modify the Course by Changing/Trying 
Even though almost everyone understood the grading system, next time this will be emphasized more heavily.

Attempts will be made to locate and show more films that are appropriate to the topics.
A deadline for submission of “re-do” assignments will be established and enforced.
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